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I am writing to urge strong support for HB 4115 to divest the Treasury from fossil 

fuels. This is an imperative step to protect the investments of hardworking 

Oregonians, and to protect the earth for ourselves and future generations. 

Oregonians deserve transparency from the Treasury and for the state to do its duty to 

take strong and decisive action to advance us on the course to eliminate the use of 

fossil fuels. We must pass HB 4115! 


